

TECHNICAL ADVISORY

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES

DATE: November 1, 2016

Technical Advisory DL16-039 and RS/TL16-034

SUBJECT: Executive Order Number 16-230 – Relief due to Hurricane

Matthew is Expiring

Overview:

The Governor's Executive Order Number 16-230, Relief due to Hurricane Matthew, will expire close of business Friday, November 4, 2016. The workaround fees provided in DL16-036 and RS/TL16-030 will no longer apply and will be removed from FDLIS and FRVIS.

Conclusion:

If you have any questions, please contact your next level of management or the Field Support Center.